
 

Good Samaritan Episcopal Church 

Bishop’s Committee Meeting 

March 20, 2016   12 pm 

 

Present: The Rev. Irene Tanabe, the Rev. Jar Pasalo, Milton Napuunoa, Margaret 

Kitamura, Lori Chun, Harvey Oakes, and Myrtle Kaneshiro. 

 

A discussion was held regarding the Kupuna Ministry and John Ogai’s donation to this 

ministry.  Cost of the lunch was approved for the Kupuna Ministry development meeting. 

Rev. Jar moved and Margaret seconded for approval. Accepted. 

 

Minutes of February 20, 2016 were read with one misspelled word, WiFi instead of Wi5. 

Nappy moved and Margaret seconded to approve as corrected. Accepted. 

 

Kahu announced that the Bishop made his annual visit a social visit to Good Samaritan 

Church on Friday, 3/19/16 at Epiphany church. 

 

Next meeting is April 9, 2016 at 9 am. Meeting concluded at 1 pm.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Myrtle Kaneshiro, Clerk 

 

 


